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Ref:     PL29S.247275 
 
 
The Board considered the request for an oral hearing on the above file at a 
Board meeting held on 15th November 2016. 
 
The Board decided to refuse to grant an oral hearing as it considered that it 
had enough information on file to determine the matter and the matters 
referred to in the request were not appropriate to an oral hearing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Board Member: ________________   Date: 15th November 2016.  
   Michael Leahy 
 

 

Board Direction 


